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January 31, 2008 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Fish and Wildlife Committee  
 
FROM: Karl Weist 
 
SUBJECT: Update on the Hood River Master Plan 
 
 
Chris Brun, Hood River Coordinator for the Confederated Tribes of the Warm Springs Reservation of 
Oregon and Rod French, District Biologist for the Mid Columbia District of ODFW, will provide the 
Committee with an update of the Hood River Hatchery Master Plan.  Chris will cover the spring 
chinook component and Rod will detail developments for steelhead. Their presentation will cover the 
current status of the respective species in the subbasin, changes to Master Plan development that have 
occurred over the last few years, highlights of what to expect from the new Master Plan and an outline 
of the timeline for Master Plan submission. 
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